333 dendlinal
SLV water board has opening

BOULDER CREEK_ - If you really
want-to-get-intimate with the sewer and
water works in the San Lorenzo Valley,

now’s your chance.

Bill Van Dusen, a director of the water
district board, has resigned his post,
effective Friday.

Van Dusen told directors he simply has
not enough time to devote to the job.

Water Board Chairman Dexter Ahlgren
said he ‘‘is very anxious” to fill the

vacancy and encourages residents to send
their letters of application for the position
to the water district office, P.0. Box H,
Boulder Creek 95006.

The new board member will be ap-
pointed by April 7, said Ahlgren. The term
expires in November.

One of the tasks of the new board
member will be to help coordinate a
master plan for a sanitation clean-up of
San Lorenzo Valley.




